
Principal Email Home -  Friday March 12, 2021 
Good afternoon parents and guardians,  

 Knoxdale is looking to add a Lunchtime Monitor to their staff. Do you have some daytime 
availability and love working with children? Please contact Vice-Principal Lara Eager 
for details. 

 The spring freeze/thaw cycle has begun. Please note that the City of Ottawa pathways 
and adjacent yards are very icy, snowy, and wet and can be difficult to navigate at 
times.  

 Next week is Spirit Week! See Flyer below for details. 

 In March 2020 the OCDSB established the Office of the Human Rights and Equity 
Advisor to oversee the investigation and resolution of human rights complaints and to 
identify and remove barriers that result in systemic discrimination. Our consultation 
process is now underway! Please take a look at the resources below to familiarize 
yourself with the consultation process and survey.  

 

 link to the Human Rights Video promoting participation in the consultation 

 link to the Human Rights Policy Consultation Page. Watch this page for upcoming dates 
for small group discussions and forums for students, parents, and community 
members. We will be holding some discussions in  Arabic, Somali, Chinese, Nepali, 
and ASL. 

 link to On-line Survey for students, parents, and community members (available in 
English as well as Arabic,  Chinese (Simplified), Somali, French, and Urdu).  

 link to Narrated Presentation providing basic information about human rights, 
discrimination, harassment, and accommodation and how to participate in the 
process.   

 
 

 From your KCSC:  

Do you ever buy gas at Esso? If so, join FlipGive and next time you fill up, you can help 
the KCSC. Join FlipGive with these 3 simple steps: 
 

1. Download The FlipGive App or go to www.flipgive.com 
2. Join our KCSC Team using Code VCLTBW 
3. Buy a reloadable Esso gift card and use it when you buy gas 

Check out the other ways you can support the KCSC on FlipGive. A portion of every purchase 
goes back to Knoxdale! 
 
The virtual Scholastic Book Fair has proven to be quite successful with more than 200 books 
sold! We have a few days left, please take a look at the link HERE to participate. 

 
 

https://ocdsb.ca/about_us/human_rights_and_equity_advisor#:~:text=Carolyn%20Tanner%2C%20OCDSB%20Human%20Rights%20and%20Equity%20Advisor&text=Carolyn%20Tanner%20became%20the%20OCDSB,and%20protection%20of%20human%20rights.
https://ocdsb.ca/about_us/human_rights_and_equity_advisor#:~:text=Carolyn%20Tanner%2C%20OCDSB%20Human%20Rights%20and%20Equity%20Advisor&text=Carolyn%20Tanner%20became%20the%20OCDSB,and%20protection%20of%20human%20rights.
https://youtu.be/_9vD2snd_To
https://ocdsb.ca/cms/One.aspx?portalId=55478&pageId=36429793
https://ocdsb.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bKlzTCqw9ySiv30
https://ocdsb.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bKlzTCqw9ySiv30
https://ocdsb.ca/UserFiles/Servers/Server_55394/File/About%20Us/Human%20Rights%20and%20Equity%20Advisor/Consultation/Human%20Rights%20Policy%20Consultation.pdf
http://www.flipgive.com/
https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5156422

